
Air Conditioning Best Practices for Schools 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Insert Recipient's Name] 

[Insert Recipient's Position] 

[Insert Institution's Name] 

[Insert Institution's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

As we strive to provide a comfortable and conducive learning environment for our students, it is 

imperative we follow best practices for our air conditioning systems. Here are key 

recommendations: 

1. Regular Maintenance: Schedule bi-annual inspections and maintenance for all air 

conditioning units. 

2. Air Filter Replacement: Change air filters every 1-3 months to ensure optimal air 

quality. 

3. Temperature Control: Maintain classroom temperatures between 68degF and 72degF to 

enhance comfort and focus. 

4. Energy Efficiency: Utilize programmable thermostats to reduce energy consumption 

during off hours. 

5. Ventilation: Ensure proper ventilation to allow fresh air circulation and reduce indoor 

pollutants. 

By adhering to these practices, we can enhance the efficiency of our air conditioning systems and 

create a healthier environment for our students and staff. If you have any questions or need 

further information, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 

[Your Contact Information] 


